
TOWN OF BROOKLYN PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Pursuant to the provision of Sec. 7-344 of the General Statutes of Connecticut Revision of 2003, 

the Board of Finance of the Town of Brooklyn, Connecticut will hold a public hearing at the 

Brooklyn Middle School in said Town on Tuesday, May 28, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. to receive 

itemized estimates of the expenditures of the Board of Education, the Board of Selectmen, and 

Capital Expenditures for the fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 and to hear all persons in 

regard to any appropriations which they are desirous that the Board of Finance should 

recommend or reject. Copies of these estimates are available at the Town Clerk’s and 

Selectman’s offices during normal business hours or on our website at www.brooklynct.org.  

 

Please Join via Google Meet: 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/rhw-uvbe-goj 

Or dial: 4754-754-(US) +1 347  PIN: 714 080 627# 

More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/rhw-uvbe-goj?pin=9357511815432 

 

Dated at Brooklyn, Connecticut, May 16, 2024 

Sandra Brodeur, Chairperson, Board of Finance 
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